
Winterslow Men’s Shed 

 

No doubt you missed my ramblings from the Men’s Shed last month -sorry, I 

had a mental lapse and missed the deadline – not that there was a lot to 

update (and not that I kid myself that anyone would have noticed!). 

Work on the workshop conversion has been restarted with the sink, associated 

worktop and all plumbing recently installed. Material has arrived for the 

remaining worktops, so they will be fitted soon. 

The new Library (old umpire’s room) is progressing well with the majority of 

the framing now fixed to the walls and painted and shelving cut and fitted to 

two walls. Shelving for the third wall will then be cut and all shelving varnished 

for completion hopefully in the next few weeks!  

We will soon be looking to take on some more projects, big and small and run 

some training on various power tools and activities, so please let us have any 

ideas.  

Offers of gifts of both hand and power tools would still be most welcome. 

Don’t forget, the Winterslow Men’s Shed meets on a Thursday morning from 

9.30 to 12.00 in the Pavilion on the recreation ground (opposite the Primary 

School). 

We have seen a few new faces over the last couple of months and would love 

to see more, all gender identities welcome, so if you fancy some good 

company in an informal and friendly environment, or indeed have a skill that 

you think would benefit the group, just come along one Thursday morning, or 

contact us by email at shed@winterslow.org.uk  for more information. 

Hope to see you soon at “The Shed” 

Geoff Freeth 
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